

SECOND-MID TERM TEST

GRADE 6

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|----------------------|---------------------|------------------|
| 1. A. birth <u>day</u> | B. al <u>th</u> ough | C. ano <u>th</u> er | D. <u>th</u> ere |
| 2. A. grow <u>u</u> | B. n <u>ow</u> | C. belo <u>w</u> | D. thro <u>w</u> |
| 3. A. no <u>th</u> ing | B. ga <u>th</u> er | C. meth <u>o</u> d | D. dea <u>th</u> |

II. Choose the best answer.

4. _____ alone. It's very dangerous.
A. Travel B. Do travel C. Don't travel D. Travelling
5. This isn't your chairs. It's
A. my B. me C. I D. mine
6. _____ the newsreader on BBC One reads very fast. My brother can hear everthing in the news.
A. But B. Although C. When D. Because
7. _____ is a person who reads reports in the news program.
A. A weatherman B. A comedian C. A news reader D. A guest
8. 'Which _____ is Britain in' - 'Europe'
A. country B. continent C. city D. area
9. Please _____ more loudly.
A. talk B. do talk C. Both A and B are correct D. None are correct
10. I _____ his car to work while he was sleeping.
A. drive B. drove C. driving D. driven
11. What's your _____ TV programme?
A. best B. good C. favourite D. like
12. Vietnam is _____ for Pho, Banh cuon, Bun cha, ...
A. nice B. amazing C. exciting D. well- known
13. We use a small ball and a racket. Which sport is it?
A. tennis B. soccer C. swimming D. handball
14. _____ can kids learn from TV programmes? - They can watch educational programmes on TV.
A. Where B. What C. When D. How
15. "The Face" is a famous _____ in Vietnam where models compete with each other to be the winner.

A. game show B. documentary C. cartoon D. comedy

16. - _____ is that TV programme directed by? - By a famous Vietnamese director.

A. What B. When C. Where D. Who

17. You can go to my house to borrow books tonight _____ I will bring them for you tomorrow.

A. and B. or C. but D. so

18. She _____ go to school on skis last winter because the snow was too thick.

A. has to B. had to C. had D. has

III (19). Listen and choose T/ F

What sport does she play?

jogging *swimming* *running* *badminton* *football*

IV (20). Listen and fill in the blank with only one word.

This is London. Every year more than nine million (20.1).....come from countries all over the world to visit London. They go to theaters and (20.2)..... They look at interesting old buildings. Many of them are hundreds of years (20.3)..... They sit or walk in the beautiful parks, or have a drink in a pub. They go to Oxford Street to look at the shops. They sit or, or to Harrods. Two million (20.4).....go to the Tower of London. A million more go to see St Paul's Cathedral. Yes, London is a big and (20.5).....city with lots to see and do.

V. Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer.

Today, there is a TV set in nearly every home. People watch television every day, and some people watch it from morning until night. Americans watch television about 35 hours a week. But is television good or bad for you? People have different answers. Some say that there is a lot of violence on TV today, the programs are terrible and people don't get any exercise because they only sit and watch TV. Others think that TV programs bring news from around the world, help you learn many useful things, especially children. Thanks to television, people learn about life in other countries, and it helps people relax after a long day of hard work.

21. What is there in nearly every home?

A. bed B. table C. TV D. fridge

22. How often do people watch TV?

A. every day B. weekday C. Sunday D. Saturday

23. How many hours a week do American watch TV?

A. 35 hours B. 36 hours C. 37 hours D. 38 hours

24. What are the disadvantages of watching TV too much?

A. It makes people lazier. B. It makes people become more violent.
C. A and B are correct. D. A and B are false.

25. What can TV help people?

- A. earn money B. work faster C. save money D. relax

VI. Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer.

Cristiano Ronaldo was born in 1985 in Portugal. He is widely regarded as one of the best players in the world. Ronaldo became a soccer superstar. He played for English team Manchester United, Spain's Real Madrid and for Portugal. He plays in Midfield, from where he regularly scores goals. Ronaldo started kicking a ball around when he was three. He played very skillfully. When he was ten years old, he joined Sporting Lisbon and became the only player in their history.

In 2009, Ronaldo joined his boyhood heroes Real Madrid and became the most expensive footballer in history. He earned a lot of money at that time. He broke Real's scoring record in his second season with 53 goals in all competitions. In 2012, Diego Mara Dona said Ronaldo was "the best player on the planet".

26. Where was Cristiano Ronaldo from?

- A. England B. The South C. Portugal D. USA

27. He became a _____ superstar.

- A. volleyball B. football C. tennis D. badminton

28. He began to kick a ball when he was _____.

- A. ten B. three C. twenty D. fifty three

29. Why did Ronaldo become the most expensive footballer in history?

- A. Because he played very badly. B. Because he practiced hard.
C. Because he played skillfully. D. Because he earned a lot of money.

30. He was said to be the best player on the _____.

- A. world B. planet C. history D. supermarket

VI. Do the tasks

31. Replace the underline noun with the correct possessive adjectives.

(Thay thế những danh từ được gạch chân bằng tính từ sở hữu tương ứng)

My book and Sandra's books are here.books are here.

32. Give the correct form of the word given.

Did you join the sports.....last week, Tom? (compete)

